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Well done to all of our Year 11 and 
Year 13 students, who are now 
finally through their mock exams 
after diligently tackling them over 
the last fortnight. 

I hope that our Year 11 students also 
enjoyed their Sixth Form Taster Day 
and I wish them the best of luck as 
they now begin the difficult process 
of making their option choices. 

At the younger end of the school, 
I enjoyed giving my biweekly Prep 
School assembly about Martin Luther 
King on Wednesday. While I can’t 
promise that the students enjoyed 
it as much as I did, it was certainly 
interesting to hear of their hopes 
and dreams. Not all were as noble 
as MLK’s dream for racial equality, 
but I was most impressed to hear 
of dreams like Genevieve’s to start 
a website design company – great 
to see such entrepreneurial spirit at 
Lucton!

Next week is another busy one and I 
look forward to seeing some of you 
for the Year 11 and Year 13 Parents’ 
Evening on Thursday.

Mr Tyler
Headmaster

We’ve had another jam packed week 
in the Boarding Houses!

This week our Year 11 students 
enjoyed donning their suits for a 
Sixth Form Taster Day, experiencing 
all that our Sixth Form has to offer. 
This was topped off nicely by a 
wonderful Sixth Form Dinner.

I love seeing the students transform 
into stylish young men and women 
on these occasions, and I know 
that everyone really enjoyed the 
wonderful food and ambience of our 
beautiful Queen Anne dining room in 
all its glory.

Last weekend, the boarders had 
the opportunity to visit “The Wave” 
in Coventry. The students had a 
great time at the indoor waterpark 
and trialled all that was on offer, 
including: a float along the lazy river, 
bobbing on the wave machine and 
cascading down the various slides.

The trip was hugely enjoyed by all 
and clearly required a lot of energy as 
many of the boarders snoozed all the 
way back to Lucton!

Mrs Webb-Rogers
Head of Boarding

Boarding NewsUpdates & 
Reminders
Parents’ Evening: Year 11 & 13

Please note that our Year 11 & 13 
Parents’ Evening will be held on 
Thursday 27th January from 5.10pm.

Not only is it a chance to discuss 
mock exam performance, but it is 
also an ideal opportunity to talk 
through option choices for Year 11.

Scholarship Applications
Year 9 & Sixth Form

We would like to remind all current 
Year 8 students interested in 
applying for a scholarship that the 
deadline to register is Thursday 27th 
January. For those interested in a 
Sixth Form scholarship, please visit 
our website for more information or 
contact admissions@luctonschool.
org

COVID-19 Update

As per the government 
announcement this week, it is no 
longer recommended for students to 
wear masks in classrooms; however, 
students in Year 7 and above should 
still wear them in communal areas 
until next Thursday.

Please note that this advice could 
change should we receive different 
advice from the Herefordshire 
Outbreak Control Hub based on our 
own case numbers.
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